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Submission: Dear Committee Members, 
After following the arguments and considering the options regarding amalgamation we strongly support the submission lodged 
by Pittwater Council , 
We request that your enquiry find that for the State Government to force the amalgamation of unwilling Councils would be an 
abuse of power and unacceptable in our society. 
Sincerely, 
Peter Mayman 
On behalf of Avalon Preservation Association 
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